
Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Eagles Nest (CA20) Ordinance


David Murray <David_Murray@gap.com> Fri, Apr 7, 2023 at 11:18 AM
To: "planning@amadorgov.org" <planning@amadorgov.org>

Good Morning,

 

I just wanted to email and state that I support the airport proposed ordinance given all
the benefits the airport provides Amador County. This includes jobs and support for the
local community via the charity work and flights the airport
has provided over the years.
Feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss further. Thank you  

 

Regards,

 

David Murray

Sr. Manager – FP&A, Corporate Functions

775-741-3761 (Mobile)

 

 


